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Dear Minister

I write to express my concerns over the draft legislation titled 'The Assistance and Access
Bill 2018'.

Rather than leave the pre-filled text in place and at the risk of seeming like I am just
repeating what I have read online I would like to bring your attention to this article that I
feel sums up the fundamental issue with compromised encryption:

https://boingboing.net/2017/06/26/crypto-denialism.html

While I understand the need for safety and security I strongly believe this is such a
fundamentally flawed approach and I urge you to reconsider.

Warm Regards,
Michael Bryne

Michael Bryne




